USD #270 Plainville is accepting bids for the following:

Replacement of an elevator in the elementary school.

Specifications:
Bid must include a safe way to transport children and adults from the 1* floor to the 2° floor.

Final day to accept bids is noon on Monday, May 12, 2025. Vendor will be notified on Tuesday, May 13,
2025,

Project must be compieted by August 1, 2025.

Bids must be placed in a sealed envelope and turned in to USD 270 District Office, Attn: Lisa Gehring,
203 SE Cardinal Ave,, Plainville, KS 67663,




